
HOUSTON COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
MEETING MINUTES 
SEPTEMBER 20, 2019 

The September 20, 2019 meeting ofthe Houston County Board ofElections for the September 
17, 2019 City of Perry Special Municipal Election Results was called to order at 11 :05 a.m.by 
Chairman Henry Childs. 

Members of the Board Present: Henry Childs, Chairman Phyllis Taylor 
Kathy Shelton, Vice Chairman Barbara Waddle 

Member(s) of the Staff Present: Debra Presswood, Registration/Election Supervisor 
Andrew Holland, Registration/Election Assistant 

Andrew Holland reviewed a spreadsheet of Provisional Ballots cased in the September 17, 
2019 City of Perry Special Municipal Election to the Board. There were five provisional ballots 
cast. After discussion, Barbara Waddle made a motion to accept two of five, Kathy Shelton 
seconded. Motion carried by all. Phyllis Taylor made a motion to reject the remaining three of 
five, Barbara Waddle second. Motion carried by all. 

Debra Presswood informed board members that John Applegate, Houston County 
Republican Party Designee, was confirmed on Tuesday, September 17, 2019 by the Board of 
Commissioners to fulfill the unexpired term ofBoard Member, R.A. (Tony) Robbins. 

Debra Presswood updated Board Members on training for new voting equipment. Houston 
County is scheduled to train October 9-10 in Macon, GA at the Secretary of State Office. The 
training will be conducted by Dominion which is the new company responsible for the State of 
Georgia voting equipment. 

Members of the Board signed Consolidated Municipal Certification of Retums. 

There being no further business the meeting~ 

Henry Childs, Chainnan • 
October 1, 2019 

Debra Presswoo ,RegIstration/ElectIOn Supervisor 

This meeting was conducted in accordance with the Georgia Meeting Provisions of Title 50, Chapter 
14 of Georgia Code. 


